
 

Dear Parents,                                                                             Date: 9.06.25 

Greetings! 

As you are aware that activities are must for the overall development of students.  

We have commenced CHESS & SKATING/KUDO during the regular school.  

The students those who have selected Skating have to come with skates & safety 

guards during the lectures. 

The students those who have selected KUDO have to wear KUDO uniform. The 

Kudo uniform will be available from the school [ optional]  for which interested 

parents have to register their ward’s  name in account’s office by paying Rs 1200/- 

before 18th June 2025 .So that we can place the order for the same. 

 

 

 

Principal. 


